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Dear Joshua
| refer to your request dated 13 January 2012 seeking the following:

I would like to request under the Official Information Act any guides, manuals,
instructions, or guidelines issued or produced by the Police to staff regarding
investigating computer crime, or "E-Crime." Can this please include any training
documentation provided to staff in the National Cyber Crime Centre (NC3) in how
they are to process evidence and handle investigations.

I note that according [to] the 2005 court judgement R v Good the police produce
a guide called "E-Crime — a Guide to E-Crime (although please don't restrict my
request to just this document).

I apologise for the delay in replying to you.

| attach the relevant document entitled E-crime: A guide to E-Crime Investigation. There
is no other document specifically aligned to e-crime investigation. This is because the
processing of evidence and the handling of investigations by detectives and officers of
higher rank within the National Cyber Crime Centre follows standard police procedures.
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